
 

  Report on One Day Seminar on Competitive Exam 

 

Internal Quality Assurance cell, Department of Information Technology and Mahila Bal 

Vikas Vibhag Z.P. Thane, jointly organized One day seminar on Competitive Exam for 

girls students  on 4th October 2022.  

The  seminar session was inaugurated  by  Respected  Vice  Principal  Dr.S.L.Gaikwad, 

I.Q.A.C Co-Ordinator  Dr.S.S.Waghmode, and Mr.Sunil Sadgir from “Pruthvi 

Academy”. Prof. Leena U .Karan welcomed all the respected dignitaries. 

Mr. Nitin Sapkal from Ni-Cad Computer Academy gave the introduction of Mr.Sunil 

Sadgir from “Pruthvi Academy” .He also introduced his colleagues and Program 

coordinator Mrs. Varsha Sapkal and Kamlesh Rane who helped him in this seminar. 

Vice Principal Dr.S.L.Gaikwad explained importance of competitive exams. I.Q.A.C 

Co-Ordinator Dr.S.S.Waghmode also guided and motivated the students. 

Mr.Sunil Sadgir from “Pruthvi Academy” was the chief guest who guided   over 

career opportunities  , how competitive exams improves knowledge and skills, and to 

do preparation  for these competitive exams.  Prof. Yasmeen sheikh, proposed the 

vote of thanks. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


